Report

on

Faculty Exchange Programme Organized by: Department of Political Science

Date: 21.09.2019

In pursuit to the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) between Bilasipara College, Bilasipara and B.N. College, Dhubri a faculty exchange programme was held in the Department of Political Science, Bilasipara College on 21.09.2019. The Department of Political Science, Bilasipara College had the pleasure of inviting Prof. Gautam Ray, Assistant professor, Department of Political Science, B. N. College to take a class of B.A. 1st Semester (Honours) students from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. in the departmental class room. Altogether 60(sixty) students were present in the class. The host department expressed thankfulness to Prof. Gautam Ray for delivering his lecture.

In exchange to that Prof. Sunil Kumar Sharma, Associate Professor, Department of Political Science, Bilasipara College took a class of B.A. 1st Semester (Honours) students from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. on 19.09.2019. Altogether 50(fifty) students were present in the class in B.N. College, Dhubri.

Deptt. of Political Science

Bilasipara College